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From: Olive Wilson 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 8:23 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I would like to express my concern regarding this proposed stadium. Firstly, I object to the AFL making a third stadium a 
requirement for a team when there has been 2 adequate stadium's playing AFL without problems. Especially on prime 
real estate in the city. 
This government has been far from transparent in the way in which this has been handled. Working in Health Care I can 
think of a whole lot better way to spend millions.... 

Thankyou for your attention to my concerns. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Olive Wilson 
 




